
WAC 208-548-080  Application to include statement of interlocking 
management or ownership.  The application must state whether any man-
agement official (as defined in 12 U.S.C. §3201(4)) of the acquiring 
out-of-state bank holding company or any of its affiliated corpora-
tions (as the term "affiliated" is defined by 12 U.S.C. §3201(3)) is 
also a management official of any other depository institution or 
holding company other than the bank, trust company, or national bank-
ing association being acquired, or whether any person, partnership or 
corporation who owns or controls, directly or indirectly, ten percent 
or more of the outstanding voting shares of the acquiring applicant 
also owns, directly or indirectly, ten percent or more of the out-
standing voting shares of any other depository institution or holding 
company. If such circumstances do exist, the application shall in-
clude: (1) The name of such person or persons, partnerships or corpo-
rations; (2) name and address of the depository institution or holding 
company; (3) relationship triggering this reporting requirement; and 
(4) nature and extent of ownership interest held by such person, part-
nership or corporation in the applicant and other depository institu-
tion or holding company.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 30.04.030 and 43.320.040. WSR 00-17-141, re-
codified as § 208-548-080, filed 8/22/00, effective 9/22/00. Statutory 
Authority: RCW 30.04.230 as amended by 1983 c 157 § 9. WSR 83-20-073 
(Order 56), § 50-48-080, filed 10/3/83.]
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